Gary and Sheni
Glowski

Saturday, September 20, 1997
Jeff Davidson, MBA, CMC
Breathing Space Institute
2417 HoneySuckle Road, #2A
Chapel Hill, NC 27514-6819

Dear Jeff,
My wife and I very much enjoyed your speech when we attended IBM’s Resort for
Results recognition event in San Antonio.

After discussing what we heard, we really have no specific feedback on your speech.
We have, however, discussed many of the points you brought up and attempted to work
them into our lives.

Sincerely,

Gary Glowski

Please send cassette to:

Gary and Sheri Glowski
3124 Black Walnut Drive
Flower Mound, Texas 75028





